
Memorial Day Tribute

On Sunday, May 26, 2024 we will be honoring the veterans in
our lives who have died. We are asking for pictures and

information with your veteran’s name and when they served.
We will be putting together a special slide show in the services
to honor al of them. Please either send your information and
pictures to the church via email- fccsilverton@gmail.com or

drop them off to the church office. We look forward to
honoring our veterans together.



Beth Negrey’s Elder Installation

Join us between services on Sunday, May 26, 2024 as we install
Beth Negrey as an elder at Silverton First Christian Church.

Hope you can join us for this special event.


